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Seventh-day Adventist Church leadership actively prohibits the use of 15-passenger vans 
across the North American Division (NAD). Unfortunately, many Adventist churches and 
schools continue to use, buy, or rent these dangerous vehicles. 

15-PASSENGER VANS
DANGEROUS AND DEADLY
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THIS MATERIAL IS FACT BASED GENERAL INFORMATION AND SHOULD NOT, UNDER ANY CIRCUMSTANCES, BE CONSIDERED SPECIFIC LEGAL ADVICE 
REGARDING A PARTICULAR MATTER OR SUBJECT. PLEASE CONSULT YOUR LOCAL ATTORNEY OR RISK MANAGER IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DISCUSS 

HOW A LOCAL JURISDICTION DEALS WITH ANY SPECIFIC CIRCUMSTANCES YOU MAY BE FACING.


